
Steven Helget, City Administrator 
Eagle Lake City 1-bll 
101 Plainview 
P. 0. Box 159 
Eagle Lake, MN 56024 

September 30,1998 

Re: A-5886 Eagle Lake (Notice of Intent Dated September 23, 1997) 

Dear Mr. Helget: 

Pursuant to your request dated September 25,1998, no further action will be taken on 
the above-referenced file and said file is hereby closed without prejudice. The filing fee paid 
for A-5886 will be transferred to a new file when a new petition is filed for annexation of 
substantially the same area within six (6) months from the date of this letter. 

If you have any questions or need any assistance, please contact this office. 

CMS:sjh 

Sincerely, 

MUNICIPAL BOARD 

Christine M. Scotillo 
Executive Director 

cc: Daniel Fogal, Mankato Township Clerk 


